
Notice to Contractors 

New Jersey Department of Transportation 
 

The New Jersey Department of Transportation is holding a mandatory pre-bid 

meeting on July 24, 2015 at 10:00 AM  for the following project: 

 

ADVERTISEMENT OF MAINTENANCE DREDGING AND CHANNEL 

IMPROVEMENTS FOR SHARK RIVER CHANNEL & SHARK RIVER SPUR 

CONTRACT NO. 038201505 

TOWNSHIP OF NEPTUNE, BOROUGH OF NEPTUNE CITY, AND BOROUGH 

OF BELMAR, MONMOUTH COUNTY 

DP 15446 

 
This project is to perform approximately 102,000 cubic yards of maintenance dredging of the state 

navigation channels in the Shark River basin followed by mechanical dewatering and transportation to a 

permitted disposal site. 

 

These projects were advertised on July 16, 2014.   

 

Bids for this project will be received on August 6, 2014.   

 

ALL BID DATES ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE BY ADDENDA. 

 

 

A Mandatory Pre-Bid meeting will be held for these projects on July 24, 2015 at 10:00 AM in the public 

meeting room at 601 Main St., Belmar, New Jersey, with a site visit to the dewatering sites immediately 

following.  Only Bids submitted by vendors who attend this meeting will be accepted.  Attendance at 

the Pre-Bid meeting will be evidenced by signing the attendance sheet.  All interested in attending this 

meeting must send an e-mail (the preferred method) or contact the person listed below by phone by 4:00 

pm on July 22, 2014.  Please indicate the name of your firm and the number of people who will attend 

this meeting with your reply. 

 

Genevieve Clifton, Manager 

ATTENTION: Joselyn Wall 
Tel. No. 609-530-4770 

E-mail address: Joselyn.wall@dot.nj.gov 

 


